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February 15, 2022

Ms. Rachel Croft, Utilities Staff Engineer
City of Norman
PO Box 370
Norman, OK 73070

Re: WA0245 – Interstate Waterline Replacement Project
Project Completion Acceptance Recommendation

Dear Ms. Croft:

The work associated with the project noted above is ready for final acceptance by the Norman Utilities 
Authority (NUA) and Norman City Council (NCC). The final inspection and subsequent punch list items 
were completed by the Contractor, Cimarron Construction Co., as of December 28, 2021. It is the opinion 
of Parkhill that the Work has been completed in accordance with the terms and conditions of the Contract 
Documents as of that date.

Based on the above, Parkhill recommends that the project be submitted to NUA and or/NCC for Final 
Acceptance and approval of Final Payment at the earliest available date. Should there be any questions 
or comments, please contact me at 405.832.9893.

Sincerely,

PARKHILL 

By 
Josh Risley, PE
Project Manager

MJR/ac 


